
 

 
 

04 SEPT 2023 
 

PALMERSTON’S PER-CYCLONE CLEAN UP BEGINS! 
 
The pre-cyclone clean-up has officially begun in Palmerston, kicking off in Marlow Lagoon, Driver and 
Moulden. City of Palmerston is committed to the safety and preparedness of the community by 
offering a hard rubbish collection service for suburbs across Palmerston. We kindly request residents 
to place their hard waste on the verge in front of their properties the weekend prior to their 
respective zone collection date.  
 
The collection is organised into four zones as follows:  
 
Zone 1 - Marlow Lagoon, Driver, and Moulden 
Collection Commences: Today, September 4, 2023 
 
Zone 2 - Bellamack, Rosebery, Woodroffe, and Bakewell 
Collection Commences: September 11, 2023 
 
Zone 3 - Gray, Gunn, Palmerston CBD, and Durack 
Collection Commences: September 18, 2023 
 
Zone 4 - Johnston, Zuccoli, and Farrar 
Collection Commences: September 25, 2023 
 
You can view how the collection is progressing in your area by heading to the website and clicking 
through to the live tracking map.  
 
Stay informed with City of Palmerston’s Mobile App.  
City of Palmerston’s mobile app now allows you to set personalised reminders leading up to the pre-
cyclone clean-up in your Zone. To access this feature, simply download or update the  'City of 
Palmerston app' in the App Store or Google Play Store. 
 
Your safety is our top priority, and by working together, we can ensure that Palmerston is well-
prepared for the cyclone season ahead. We encourage all residents to participate in this clean-up 
effort to help protect our community. 
 
For more information and updates regarding the pre-cyclone clean-up, please visit the website.  
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